

AAA Plating Att. Gregg Halligan, Sales

October 01, 2019

**Subject: End of Boeing 787 contract** 

Dear Mr Halligan,

We truly appreciate all your help in achieving success for our 787 Torque Tubes contract.

Since 2014, we have faced numerous challenges and AAA Plating had a critical part to play in overcoming them. We could always count on you to help us meet our customer's quality and delivery expectations. You have shown extraordinary levels of cooperation and support. With almost 100% on time deliveries, we can proudly announce that this programme was a huge success for Héroux Devtek.

With our final 787 deliveries right around the corner, we would like to thank you and your team for all your hard work. We hope to work with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Anne-Marie Bertrand

General Manager, Laval

Michel Duclos

Procurement Team Lead, Laval

Purchasing Team – Héroux-Devtek Laval 3675 Boul. Industriel Laval, Qc

H7L 4S3

TEL: (450) 629-3454 x3346